Mr. Michael Konomis Argyle Building Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Mr. Konomis,

I was one of the favored group that heard you address the Rotary convention at Olathe, Kansas last August.

Since I am chairman of the program committee who will have the pleasure of introducing you to the Rotarians and their wives next Monday night at the Eldridge Hotel here at Lawrence, Kansas, I would appreciate it very much if you could send me a brief sketch of your early activities in your home land and also here in America.

My introduction will be very brief to allow you to use the valuable time for your speaking. However, I would like to have your background at my fingertips so that I can more gracefully introduce you.

Sincerely yours,

FCA/pg

Chairman Program Committee Lawrence Rotary Club